Stocking the Lake

June 2022 Michigan DNR:  We stocked walleyes in Lake of the Woods in 2021. The fish were delivered in two batches. On October 7, we stocked 479 fish that averaged 5.91 inches. On October 13, we stocked 931 fish that averaged 7.05 inches. The next walleye stocking likely will occur in 2023.
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